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Dear Teammates,
I have a confession to make. I hope that 
it does not damage our relationship 
or cause you to think less of me. It is 
something that I have thought for some 
time yet have not spoken about publicly 
but feel now is the time to be vulnerable 
with you. OK, here goes . . . I like 
Facebook. Whew, I feel better just 
getting that out in the open. I hope I 
did not shock too many of you. 

Now to clarify my confession, what I 
really like about Facebook is when a 
memory pops up on my page which 
includes a picture. Each one tells a 
story and is a glimpse back in time of 
a relationship or experience that meant 
something special to me. Some of the 
memories are hard while others represent 
great joy. I treasure those moments 
because they also remind me how God 
has worked and blessed my life in so 
many areas. Here is a glimpse of some of 
those memories that have caused me to 
reminisce and be thankful lately.

I could include so many more pictures, 
all with their own stories of God’s 
provision, faithfulness, and love. As 
I look at these few, I am once again 
reminded of how blessed of a man I 
am to be in ministry and have you, 
our support team stand with us over 
the years. It is because of your faithful 
prayers and giving that has made each 
of these stories possible. While we 
would love to sit down with each of you 
and share more of the stories of God’s 
faithfulness over the years, I do hope 
that you know that you are a blessing to 
us and that we so very much appreciate 
your friendship and partnership with 
us. Thank you! 

Looking forward to the next “memory” 
that pops up on Facebook,
Dave and Bonnie

To join our monthly support team or make a one-time  
donation, please give online at Cadence.org/Lambert.D  
or contact Cadence Donor Services. Thank you!
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Christmas cookie bake party  
with our Marines

Bonnie, the woman who has been by my 
side for the past 41 years. 

Meeting Alba’s family. 
She had spent six months 
deployed with us as a 
Marine.

Seeing Rob in Tiawan, one of our first youth 
group students now a missionary himself.

Being present when Keaton came home from Afghanistan

In Switzerland with Bon 
and Katie in 1988 right after 
we first arrived in Germany 
as new missionaries.

Our first picture of ministry with Marines  
at Camp Schwab

Celebrating Tim on his 
promotion

Taking a scooter ride with 
Chris, a fellow Cadence 
missionary while in Korea

Our team at the 2024 Asia staff conference which we asked you to pray for in our last letter. 


